
Join us for a round of drinks on Thursday, September 23, 
2021 at 8:00 p.m. at Terroni Adelaide located at 57 Adelaide 
Street East, Toronto. 

Only members who are fully vaccinated will be able to 
attend this event in accordance with the guidelines and 
protocols set out by applicable authorities. The 
event will be reassessed prior to September 23, 2021 
as we continue to monitor this ever-evolving 
situation. Please RSVP at hcla.information@gmail.com 
copying our Student Director, Katerina Maragos, at 
kmaragos@blg.com. 

We look forward to seeing everyone there! 

HCLA Board of Directors 

Hellenic Canadian Lawyers’ Association 

Under 8 After 8 
September 23, 2021 
8:00 p.m. at Terroni Adelaide 

The HCLA is excited to bring back our quarterly Under 8 
After 8 social (U8A8). This event is designed to facilitate 
networking and build friendships amongst law students, 
articling students and lawyers under eight years of 
practice. 

Hellenic Canadian Lawyers’ Association 
LinkedIn : The Hellenic Canadian Lawyers’ Association (HCLA) 

Twitter : @HellenicCdnLaw 
Instagram : @thehcla 
Facebook : @hcla.ca 
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